JANELLE S. BYNUM
STATE REPRESENTATIVE
DISTRICT 39

COMMUNITIES
Happy Valley
North Clackamas
Damascus
Milwaukie

Oregon City

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
March 4, 2024

Timothy G. Sekerak
Chief Clerk of the House
State Capitol Building
Salem, OR 97301

RE: Potential conflict of Interest on House Bill 4031 A.
Dear Chief Clerk Sekerak,

In accordance with House Rules, I respectfully submit to you in writing my potential conflict of interest
statement on House Bill 4031 A.

Today on the House floor I declared a potential conflict as to House Bill 4031 A because I operate a
business in Portland that is potentially subject to the type of taxes addressed in House Bill 4031 A.

Sincerely,

el

Répresentative Janelle Bynum

Office: 900 Court St NE, Salem, OR 97301 — Phone: (503) 986 1439



